WAITE PHILLIPS TULSA OKLAHOMA
¥ovember 7, 1936

Dear Amon:

Your interesting letter mailed
at Guam was received this morning and I
appreciate your thinking of us in that far
away place. Unfortunately I am afflicted
with car sickness and therefore do not
anticipate making many trips by air, but
we do plan on a voyage to the Orient some-
time soon.

With best wishes to you and the
family and with the hope that we may see
you soon, I am

Sincerely,

WP—G
Mr. Amon G. Carter,
Ft. Worth, Texas.



